
March 22, 2022


Dear East Greenwich School Community, 


Happy spring! We hope this community update finds you well.  Below please find some important 
information.  


Strategic Plan Update

Our district is in the process of developing a strategic plan.  This plan will serve as our roadmap for the 
next five years. 

All stakeholders are invited to a meeting on Tuesday, March 29th at 7pm.   The meeting will include an 
overview of the strategic planning process, a state of the district report by the superintendent, and an 
introduction of the community survey.   The meeting will be held in person at the Samuel Mickle School 
Cafeteria, and an optional to participate virtually will also be available.  The virtual information will be 
shared with all stakeholders prior to the meeting. 


Reminders: 


Save the Date- Summer Tours and Medication Drop Off 

Each summer we open our schools to families on two dates in late August, so students can feel 
comfortable in the building prior to the first day of school.  Our administrators and counselors are on 
hand to welcome families and assist with the self-guided tours.  Our school nurses are also on site to 
collect medications.  Click here to view the Save the Date.   The dates/times are also listed below. 

Tuesday, August 23rd from 4:00pm-5:30pm

Wednesday, August 31st from 10:30am-12:00pm


Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 


Andrea Evans

https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01912656/Centricity/Domain/497/EG%2520Open%2520House%2520and%2520Med%2520Drop%2520Off%2520Save%2520the%2520Date.pdf

